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Holt County MO billing railroads for road damages

(KLZA)-- Holt County, Missouri Commissioners are billing railroad companies
for the cost of rebuilding roads that have been destroyed by rock trucks hauling
for the rail lines.

According to the Mound City News, a bill of more than $51-thousand to put the
roads back to the way they were prior to flooding has been submitted to the rail
lines.

In addition, there will be bills sent from a rock quarry in Maitland, Missouri who
supplied the rock for the roads.
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